Elementary Steel Drum Parents and Students,
Due to the limited amount rehearsal time for Elementary Steel drums. After school rehearsals will be reinstated to help prepare our ensemble for the December concert. It is absolutely essential that we have full attendance in every rehearsal in order to prepare our ensemble. 
Please make arrangements to attend rehearsals in Mr. Guira’s room from 3:30-5:00 p.m. on the following dates:
· Wednesday, November 4th
· Friday, November 6th
· Thursday, November 12th 
· Friday, November 13th 
· Thursday, November 19th
· Friday, November 20th
· Wednesday, December 2nd
· Friday, December 4th
· Wednesday, December 9th
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Guira at 863-420-2557 or kyle.guira@polk-fl.net. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Additional useful information about Mr. Guira’s classes can also be found at www.mrguira.com. The password is practice. There is a page specifically for elementary steel drums and a calendar page that includes the entire music department’s dates.  Also, on the elementary steel drum page there is a sign up for text reminders. We want to keep you as informed and up to date as we can. If you have suggestions for the website, please contact Mr. Guira.
